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Orange County Taxi Administration Program 

 
LAW ENFORCEMENT INFORMATION BULLETIN 

 

Issued via e-mail on:   May 23, 2016 
 

SPECIAL ATTENTION 
 

All Orange County Law Enforcement Agencies  
 
 

CLOSURE OF:  
USA GREEN GROUP CAB COMPANY 

 
Effective May 23, 2016, The OCTAP Company Permit has been voluntarily surrendered for USA Green 
Group Cab Company.   
 
Subject:    USA Green Group Cab       

24301 Cardinal PL, Lake Forest, CA  92630 
 

Situation: THE COMPANY PERMIT HAS BEEN VOLUNTARILY SURRENDERED BY THE 
TAXI COMPANY.  USA GREEN GROUP IS NO LONGER AUTHORIZED TO 
OPERATE AS A TAXI SERVICE IN ORANGE COUNTY. 
 
If your department observes any marked vehicles in operation as taxicabs, please 
issue citations under your city municipal code, and forward a copy of the citation 
to OCTAP as evidence.  (Fax # 714-265-4374)  
 

Description:                USA Green Group does not have any permitted taxicabs or drivers.                          
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